
MEMO 

 

FROM: 

Darrell Bragg 
RD Energy Inc. 
20 Meadow Wood Drive 
Granville, OH 43023 
 
TO: 
 
PUCO Docketing Division 
 
 
This memo is to officially inform you of an address change for RD Energy from 226 Broadway 
East Suite C, Granville OH 43023 to 20 Meadow Wood Drive, Granville OH 43023. 
 
The address change needs to be reflected on RD Energy case numbers 10-0072 and 10-0073 
and on our renewed Ohio Competitive Retail natural gas and electric Certificates.  Please let me 
know if you need any additional information to facilitate the address change request.  Please 
contact 740-321-1075 or via email at dbragg@rd-energy.com.   
 
Darrell Bragg 
President, RD Energy Inc. 

mailto:dbragg@rd-energy.com
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